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350 ALBRIGHT RD. 
HAMILTON, ON  L8K 5J4 
TEL: 905.561.9520 
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VICE PRINCIPAL: Jennifer Hogan 
  

Upcoming Events 
  

 November 1      Pizza Day 

 November 1  Hallowe’en Festivities (Parade/Dance/Parties) 

 November 1  Parent-Teacher Interviews 3:30 - 6:30 PM 

 November 2  PA Day (Parent-Teacher Interviews 9 AM - 12 PM) 

 November 9  Remembrance Day Ceremony 

 November 12    Grade 7’s & 8’s to Glendale 

 November 14  Bull Dogs Trip 

 November 15  Pizza Day 

 November 16  Twin Day 

 November 19 - 30  Winter Clothing Drive 

 November 20    Picture Retake Day 11:20 AM 

 November 21  MacMillan’s orders due (CASH only) 

 November 23      Moustache Day 

 November 29  French Immersion Registration Deadline (SK’s) 

 November 30  Dental Screening (JK, SK, Gr. 2) 

 December 4  Pizza orders & money due 

 December 7  P. A. Day 

November 2018 Newsletter 
Picture Retakes 

Creative School   

Images will be    

taking photo retakes on  

Tuesday, November 20 at 

11:20 AM.  

Student Absences  

In keeping with our Arrivals Check policy, we would like to remind all parents/guardians to call the office to 

advise of any absences for your child BEFORE 9:30 AM. If your child is absent for more than one day, we 

still require a phone call each morning. Our automated call system begins making calls for any unexplained 

absences at 9:55. If your child is going to arrive after 9:30, please call to let us know the approximate arrival 

time. By letting us know your child will be absent/late, we know that your child is safe and you avoid the  

repeated automated calls. 
 

If you know in advance that your child will be absent (i.e. for medical appointments, vacation, etc.), please 

inform the office beforehand so that we may enter the attendance. This also saves you from having to call us 

on a busy day! 

Winter Clothing Drive 

From November 19 - 30, we are asking parents and students to donate gently used men's,     

women's and children's winter clothing such as hats, mitts, scarves, boots, coats and warm socks.  

Remembrance Day 

On November 9 we will be having our Remembrance Day Ceremony and the Royal Canadian    

Legion is providing poppies/poppy stickers for the students. Please consider making a         

donation of any amount to the Poppy Fund. Funds raised are used to help veterans and   

dependents in distress, to provide canes, wheel chairs and other assistive devices and to help hospitals to 

provide better care through equipment for veterans and others.   

Moustache Day! 

On Friday, November 23 our 

Student Voice committee will 

be selling moustaches for $1 

each to raise money for 

Movember, which brings 

awareness to men's health  

issues.  
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